
Thursday 17
th
 September 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

H. Tempest Individual School Photographs 
 

As outlined in the newsletter last week H. Tempest School Photographers are coming to school next week on 
the morning of Wednesday 23

rd
 September.  We have had discussions with them about the safety protocols 

and procedures this year and as expected there have had to be some changes.  These are the arrangements:   

 Every child from Nursery to Year 6 will have an INDIVIDUAL photo taken during the morning.  Each year 
group will come to the hall a class at a time and the photographers will ensure social distancing/hygiene 
precautions. 

 Unfortunately there will be NO family/sibling group photographs taken as we are not able to have 
parents/younger/older siblings on site and the photographers cannot have children in the hall at the same 
time from different class groups. 

I realise that not having the family/sibling group photographs is a real shame, but I hope you understand that in 
the current climate we are not able to do this and have to prioritise keeping everyone safe. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss E Beeston, Head Teacher 
 
 
 


